
We have moved onto a new topic for our Learning 
Time this half term, it is ‘Wow!’ 

We have sent home a homework sheet with ideas 
for Wow! activities at home, these are optional and 
we are not expecting anything back but if you want 

to share any Wow! moments with us please feel free 
to send things in or email them to the class email.

maple@mapleridge.hants.sch.uk 

Our PE focus this half term is gymnastics, we will aim 
for all children to do this barefoot and change them 

into their PE kits.

Please send a kit in if you have not done so already.


